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Dear All 
I hope everyone is well.  
 
Well he’s kept us all waiting, especially a very impatient Miss Crosbie, but Isaac Thomas finally 
decided to put in an appearance on Wednesday evening. Mum, dad and big brother Elliott are 
delighted with their new arrival and Mum and baby are doing well and are now back at home. Huge 
congratulations to Miss Crosbie and her newly extended family! Isaac may have taken his time making 
his appearance but I’m sure you’ll all agree he is gorgeous. 
 
We are just putting the final touches to our updated “Parent Procedures” for when we all finally come 
back to school in September (we can’t wait to see everyone) and will hopefully publish these on the 
website later today. We are going to post everyone a paper copy out to ensure you all have an 
opportunity to read it. This will arrive with the children’s annual report and a “Meet the Teacher” 
information sheet for the academic year 2020-2021. 
 
The rules may seem a bit complicated but there are stringent guidelines and risk assessments we need 
to follow. Our overriding objective is to ensure that whilst providing our usual high standard of 
education we do so in the safest environment possible for our whole school community and minimise the 
risks of a COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
I appreciate the document is quite long but it is really important that you take the time to read it. The 
headlines are: 

 School  reopens to all in September and attendance is mandatory 

 Staggered drop off and pick up times  

 Limited access to school site  

 One way system in place inside and out 

 No Breakfast or After School Clubs for now 

Obviously, the guidance may evolve further as we continue to move through the pandemic and we will 

be in touch over the Summer break if any material changes are necessary. 

Below you will find our Yearly Dates planner (version 1) for September 2020, (further dates to be 

added in due course). We will of course continue to run school in line with government advice and 

guidelines. These dates are therefore subject to change at short notice. Please always check the website 

and latest newsletter for the most up-to-date information. 

www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk 

Have a lovely weekend 

Take care and stay safe 

Mrs Davies 

http://www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk/
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Date Event 

01.09.20 Staff Inset Day 

02.09.20 School Opens 

08.09.20 Y5 Swimming Lessons Begin  

25.09.20 Golborne High School Primary Progression Day  

24.09.20 Tempest Individual and Siblings - Photography  

28.09.20 Golborne High to see Y5/6 parents at 3.30pm 

07.10.20 Golborne High School Open Evening  

15.10.20 Tempest Class Photographs  

W/B 19.10.20 Poetry Week 

19.10.20 Parents’ Evening  

20.10.20 Parents’ Evening  

23.10.20 School Closes for Half Term  

02.11.20 School Reopens  

23.11.20 Flu Vaccinations for eligible children 

23.11.20 M & M Productions – Sleeping Beauty  

28.11.20 PTFA Christmas Fair 

01.12.20 Decorate the Christmas Tree Assembly at 9am   

09.12.20 KS1 Christmas Carol event at 2pm 

09.12.20 KS1 Christmas Carol event at 6pm 

10.12.20 Reception performance at 2.00pm 

10.12.20 Reception performance at 6.00pm 

15.12.20 Parents’ Open Morning from 9am – 10am  

16.12.20 Christmas Dinner 

17.12.20 PTFA Christmas Party for KS1 at 1pm 

18.12.20 Pupil of the Term assembly at 9am  

18.12.20 PTFA Christmas party for KS2 at 1pm 

18.12.20 School Closes for Christmas  

04.01.21 Staff Inset Day  

05.01.21 School Reopens 

12.02.21 Parents’ Open Morning from 9am – 10am  

12.02.21 School Closes  

22.02.21 School Reopens 

03.03.21 Parent SATs Meeting  

12.03.21 Mothers’ Day Assembly at 9am  

29.03.21 Parents’ Evening  

30.03.21 Parents’ Evening  

W/C 22.03.21 Lowbank Ground – Y6  

01.04.21 Pupil of the Term assembly at 9am 

01.04.21 School closes for Easter  

19.04.21 School Reopens  

03.05.21 May Bank holiday  

W/C 10.05.20 SATs Week  

20.05.21 Sports Day at 9.30am 

21.05.21 Parents Open Morning from 9am – 10am 

21.05.21 School Closes for May Half Term  

07.06.21 School Reopens  

08.06.21 New Starters’ Meeting at 5.30pm 

18.06.21 Inspire 1 at 2pm 

W/C 21.06.21 Hinning House Week – Y5 

25.06.21 Inspire 2 at 2pm 

07.07.21 KS2 afternoon performance at 2.00pm 

07.07.21 KS2 evening performance at 6.00pm 

22.07.21 Awards Ceremony – Pupil of the Term/Year at 9am (Not Y6) 

22.07.21 PTFA Party for KS1 at 1pm 

23.07.21 Leavers Assembly and Y6 Awards at 9am 

23.07.21 PTFA End of Year Party for KS2 at 1pm  

23.07.21 School Closes for the Summer  


